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Lexington, KY 40550, USA

March 4, 2009

Re: Request for Limited Modular Approval
Applicant: Lexmark International
FCC ID: IYLM11003

We, Lexmark International, hereby request Limited Modular Approval for equipment
certification for the referenced FCC identifier.

The RFID module will be used in multiple products having similar construction. In
each of these implementations, the module is connected to the same metal frame. This
Is the same configuration that was used for our testing in the lab. These products will
only be manufactured by Lexmark International. The RFID module will not be sold
separately.

With a limited modular approval, testing of the final products utilizing the RFID module
will be conducted to ensure compliance to the FCC Part 15 Rules.
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